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Chaffee, Missouri:  The Chaffee R-2 Board of Education met in regular session 

February 22, 2021, and the following is a summary of that meeting. 

 

● The board approved the minutes from the January 12th board meeting. 

● The board approved the request to schedule an executive session upon the 

conclusion of the regular session (with closed minutes). 

● The board approved the audit report as presented by Van de Ven, LLC. 

● The board approved letters of resignation from Brian Horrell and Mary Voelker.  

Both will be retiring after the 2020-2021 school year. 

● The board approved to accept a mowing bid from Extreme Lawn Care. 

● The board approved the hiring of Mary Hall for the position of district assistant 

principal and curriculum director for the 2021-2022 school year. 

● The board approved the hiring of Steven Speidel for the position of secondary 

math teacher for the 2021-2022 school year. 

● The board approved the bell schedule changes for the 2021-2022 school year  

The new bell schedule is for the secondary only. 

● The board approved the district calendar for the 2021-2022 school year.  

Calendar Option #1 was approved. 

● The board approved a calendar adjustment for the 2020-2021 school year.  The 

last day of school (May 18th) will now be a full day. 

 

 

Announcements:   

● Next Board Meeting Monday, March 8, 2021 @ 7:00 PM 

● Official Election Day-April 6, 2021 


